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I write to urge the Oregon legislature to oppose proposed SB 210 to change 

Oregon's successful years of VOTE BY MAIL and instead require in person voting, 

which is not only a hardship for many Oregonians but also is designed to discourage 

Oregonians from being able to cast their ballots.  Here in Oregon we have 

demonstrated for years that Vote by Mail works and is not subject to fraud, as is 

claimed.  Many Oregonians (young and old) are not physically able to stand in line for 

hours in order to vote.  Do not be fooled by the spurious claims against Mail in 

Ballots.  Retain Oregon's sensible VOTE BY MAIL Tradition. 

 

Thank you for considering our testimony.. 


